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2008NY18.53let   

October 30, 2008    

NORTH YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL:  

Local Measures to Reduce Basement Flooding in the North York Community Council Area 
(Wards 8, 9, 10, 15, 16, 23, 24, 25, 26, 33 & 34)  

Item NY18.53 – Adopted by City Council 
On September 24 and 25, 2008  

City Council, at its meeting on the above date:  

1. Directed the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division, to report to  
the North York Community Council for its meeting on November 18, 2008, on possible  
amendments to the by-laws in the North District that will eliminate all, as-of-right,  
reverse sloped driveways in the North District.  

2. Directed that this item be scheduled as a public hearing.  

You can view this item and any background information in the City Council Decision Document 
posted on the City’s Web site at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2008/cc/decisions/2008-09-24-cc24-dd.pdf
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